
March 6, 2012 
 
Hi Jill: 
 
As a friend of Dina Hanson, I have been kept up to date with the RAMP  
process.  I did not attend the public meeting to give feedback, however, I  
want to say that I support RAMP continuing to meet and discuss the issues  
with the hopes of coming to an agreement that will ensure the wondrful areas  
we have to recreate in our valley will be there for my grandchildren's  
grandchildren! 
 
I know that volunteer work can be exhausting and I am sure that many members  
would want to throw up their hands and give up.  Please don't.  You have the  
support of many many in the community. 
 
Judy van der Meulen 


